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Manitoulin Streams heads into its fourth year of facilitating rehabilitation and enhancement initiatives on the Blue Jay Creek and Manitou River.  The not-for-profit organization dedicated to improving water quality and fish and wildlife habitat along the aforementioned watersheds has achieved leaps and bounds over the past year including restoring two high priority sites along the Manitou River.                
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Thanks to LAMBAC’s dedicated assistance in sourcing out funding opportunities, Manitoulin Streams has received a Fed Nor grant to fund a one year project coordinator position.  Sean Barfoot was appointed the position in November and he will be working to raise public awareness of the environmental benefits of restoring healthy aquatic habitats to the islands creeks, streams and rivers.  Sean will also be working to expand partnership support to assist in funding the implementation of the proposed stream restoration projects for this year and years to come. Those interested in learning more about this progressive land/water stewardship project are encouraged to visit the group’s website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.manitoulinstreams.com" ��www.manitoulinstreams.com�.  














